
Nuggets of News 
February 2024 From Staff Council  

February Meeting Topics 
•Golden Nugget Revamp update 
•Education and Events Update—5K and Bake-Off  
•Staff Council Social Media  Questions 
•Bylaws and Tech Manager Proposals   

Meeting Minutes  

Monthly Meetings 
March 13, 2024  

9:00 am, In-Person  (PMSU, Room 200) 

Speaker Preview: 

Brandon Wolfe - Chief Diversity Officer (Office of Diversity and Inclusion) 

Topic: Inclusive Excellence Strategic Plan. 

 
Natalie Huie - Assistant Director of Annual Giving (University Advancement) 

Topic: Niner Nation Gives  

 

Staff Accomplishments  

Golden Nuggets 

Congratulations to our Golden Nugget Winners! For a complete list of January winners or for the nomination 

form, please visit our website.  
 

Staff Council Bake Off Winners 

Fan Favorite 
Arin Patterson 

Cookies, Brownies & Bars 
1. Tim Johnson 

2. Arin Patterson 

3. Nikki Kawlec 

Cake & Cupcakes 
1. Kyra Taylor 

2. Jerena McNeil 

3. Kassandra Aleksiejczyk  

Confections 

1. Amber Parks 
Pies & Cobblers 
1. Debra Bunker 

Breads & Muffins 
No Entries for this 

Category 

49er Gold Rush 5k 
For the first time, Staff Council partnered with UREC at 

their Annual 49er Gold Rush 5K on Saturday, February 

3. It was a great event with over 500 registrants.  Over 

30 runners indicated that they were affiliated with the 

university. Congrats to those of you that participated!  

Congrats to Dr. Christine Robinson!  

Dr. Christine Robinson has been elected to the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on 

Colleges (SACSCOC) Board of Trustees. SACSCOC is UNC Charlotte's institutional accrediting body. 

Congratulations Dr. Robinson on your prestigious appointment!  
 
 

Events in Our Campus Community! 
Join the Movement: Be a Pillar of Support in Suicide 

Prevention 

Counseling and Psychological Services is bringing a national mental health and suicide prevention 

awareness exhibit to campus on Wednesday, March 20, 2024, called Send Silence Packing.  

 

Send Silence Packing (SSP) is an immersive experience that illustrates the stories and centers the voices of 

individuals as they guide us through their mental health journeys to end the silence surrounding suicide. In 

its 15th year, SSP has connected more than one million visitors in over 350 communities with resources and 

tools for skills and support. The exhibit serves as a mobilizing force to change the way we think, talk, and 

feel about mental health, and (perhaps most importantly), how we show up for the people around us. 
  
For those interested in volunteering the day of the event for a small portion of time please sign up using this 

sign up sheet.  If you have any questions you can reach out to the prevention team 

as suicideprevention@charlotte.edu. 

Save the Date for Niner Nation Gives!  
Join us from April 9-11th for a special celebration of generosity and unity 

at Niner Nation Gives. Your support makes a significant impact, and this year, 

it takes a nation to make a difference! 

 

We're starting the giving festivities with the Faculty & Staff Kickoff Luncheon on 

April 9th at the Popp Martin Student Union. There will be good food, swag, 

insightful speakers, and a big celebration at the end. You don't want to miss 

it! Register Here.  

Save a Life at the 49ers4Life Blood Drive 

On Tuesday, March 12, 2024, the American Red Cross and UNC Charlotte are hosting the 15th Annual 

Blood Drive from 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. in the Popp Martin Student Union. For more information on how to sign 

up, please visit their website. 

Distinguished Scholar Series 

Join the Office of Diversity and Inclusion's Distinguished Scholar Speaker Series this semester. Hear Dr. 

Emek Ergun on "How do Feminists Connect Across Geographic and Linguistic Borders?" on March 27 at 

5:30 p.m. in Popp Martin Student Union. Dr. Janaki Gooty and Dr. Jill Yavorsky will speak on "Reimagining 

Leadership: Science-Based Solutions to a More Equitable Future" on April 10 at 5:30 p.m. in the Cone 

Center's McKnight Hall. Check their website for RSVP details. Please visit their website for more information 

on the speakers and how to RSVP.  

Things You Should Know! 

Curious about what is happening on campus? The police blog is a 

helpful way to stay in the know!  

Our Ombudsmen, Scott Deyo is doing some great things! If you feel 

you need some help or someone to talk to, Scott is a great resource!  

Check out our Ombuds website.  

Human Resources has provided a list of “Perks at Work” for the UNC 

Charlotte Community. To stay up to date with it, you can sign up for 

emails.  

 Police & Public Safety Blog 

University Ombuds 

Perks at Work 

Staff Council Elections 
The Staff Council will be conducting elections for all the even-numbered 

areas this year. It's an excellent opportunity for you to participate in our 

campus community. You can look forward to receiving more information 

about these elections in the upcoming months. Visit our website to 

understand more about the organization.  

As a reminder, staff can use the on-campus dry cleaning service 

through 49er Laundry. Staff can drop off dry cleaning or laundry to one 

of the laundry lockers and have their cleaned garments returned the 

next business day.  

Campus Dry Cleaning Services 

Dining Services Five Block Fest  
Staff can purchase 5 meals for $40 and use them anytime for all-you-

can-eat dining at SoVi. In the summer months, we also honor these 

swipes at the newly renovated Social 704.  This provides a great 

opportunity for staff to get out of the office and enjoy a very reasonably 

priced meal with their coworkers and friends.  (The door rate for the 

dining halls at lunch is $12.25, there is  35% savings by purchasing 

the Five Block Feast.)  

Bookstore Discount Reminder 
The Charlotte Bookstore in the union operated by Barnes & Noble offers 20% 

off all merchandise purchases for fac/staff when they show their university ID 

at the register.  They can take advantage of this discount anytime and stock 

up on logoed merchandise to show their Niner pride!  One day each fall, 

normally on Reading Day in December, the discount goes up to 30% off--just 

in time for folks to stock up on their niner gear or even do a little holiday 

shopping. 

UNC Charlotte Staff Council 

staffcouncil.charlotte.edu 

staffcouncil@uncc.edu 

Next edition: March 2024 

Chair: Audra Esposito 

Vice Chair: Tracy Beauregard  

Secretary : Jessica Waldman 

Treasurer: LaTonya Newbill  

Communications: Carrie DaSilva  
 

Staff Concerns? Let Us Know! 
The Staff Relations Committee reviews staff-related issues and concerns regarding University procedures. UNC Charlotte staff can share their concerns with the committee, which investigates and brings them to the attention of Staff 

Council officers. To submit a concern, visit our website.  

Hyundai Anti-Theft Software Upgrade Event 

EVENT DETAILS (tentative) AT UNC CHARLOTTE POLICE : Friday 8 am - 11am access roadway to UNC 

Charlotte Police. Mobile Command will be set up and will be coordinating with Hyundai representatives to 

provide information and install software upgrades as well as provide a free steering wheel immobilizer to help 

prevent theft.   

 

EVENT DETAILS: OPEN FRIDAY (2/23), SATURDAY (2/24) and SUNDAY (2/25) 

PNC Music Pavilion, 707 Pavilion Boulevard, Charlotte, NC 28262 

 

-The clinic will be held from 8 am to 6 pm on Friday and Saturday and 8 am to 2 pm on Sunday. 

-The mobile clinic is intended to complement Hyundai’s nationwide network of dealerships and drive 

further installations of Hyundai’s free anti-theft software upgrade for customers who continue to be 

affected by theft. 

-Specially trained mobile service technicians will be on-site to install and complete the software 

upgrade, which should take less than 30 minutes. 

-This technology, which will be installed by Hyundai technicians, will come at no cost to residents and 

will be available starting Friday (2/23). 
- All attending owners receive a no-cost steering wheel lock, compliments of Hyundai 

- No Appointment Needed | No Registration | No Cost | No Sign-Up  

 

Contact Jerry Lecomte at glecomte@charlotte.edu  if you have any questions. 

Staff Employee of the Year Nominations 

Extended 
The deadline to submit nominations has been extended for a final time to 

5 p.m., Friday, Feb. 23, 2024. For more information, please visit the 

Human Resources website.  
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